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Subject: Remember <Name of Parish> Before the New Year Arrives

Dear <<Name>>,

Before the champagne is chilled, the ball is dropped, and the calendar turns to 2021, please remember <<Parish Names>> with a year-end gift – a gift of gratitude for all the blessings you have received in life.

Because 2020 has been a time of unprecedented changes, I want to make you aware of a few items that could impact your end of the year gift to the parish:

· Even if you don’t itemize your taxes, because of the new stimulus package passed 
by Congress, qualified charitable donations up to $300 for individuals may be tax deductible. 

· If you do itemize your taxes, the CARES Act legislation also temporarily suspended the limitation on qualified charitable contributions of cash, allowing for a current year deduction up to 100% of AGI. 

· If you are 70 ½ or older, you may be able to make a gift of a Qualified Charitable Distribution from your IRA that will help us in our ministry and reduce your taxable income. Talk to your advisors and IRA administrator for more information and to be sure that your IRA Qualified Charitable Distribution gift is made directly from an IRA to a qualified charity such as our parish. 

Your gift to our parish can make a difference to us and help you, as well.

Don’t wait. Please contact <<Name of Business Manager>> at <<Phone Number>> or <<Email Address>> for more information. Thank you for all that you do for <<Parish Name>> and for considering our parish in your end-of-year giving. May God bless you and provide safety to you and those you love. 

Sincerely,

<<Pastor’s Name>>


